
Friday 24th May 2024

Dates for your Diary

Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

Congratulations to Hawks class 
who had the highest attendance last 

week. (3rd week in a row!)

Attendance Ted

Friday 24th May Swimming for Hawks class 
at Dover, end of term

Monday 3rd May INSET day  - school is 
closed

Tuesday 4th June – children return to school, 
Year 4 Forest School
Wednesday 5th June Swiss teaching 
students arrive for a two week placement, 
KS1 Pet Show
Thursday 6th June Robins class trip to 
Canterbury Cathedral, (Current) Wrens 
‘Stay and Play’ session 2-3pm
Friday 7th June Swimming for Hawks class 
at Dover

Stars of the Term

Football Team

This week’s news
Canterbury College

Bea and Mason 
(Hawks) for their hard-
working attitude and 

politeness. They are always 
kind and brilliantly behaved! 

Well done both of you!

Years 5 and 6 had a talk from Canterbury College 
about engineering and the practical appliances of 3D 
printers. Both classes saw and played with 3D printed 
toys and tools, including a light-saber! Then they 
made their own LED clickers using 3D printer covers 
and equipment. All with help from the Canterbury 
College A-level students. It was a fun and Informative 
workshop!

Aladdin production 

What an exciting end to the term, with our pupils 
showcasing their talents in the school production of 
Aladdin. The performances were fantastic, with 
great singing and acting. The production was a 
testament to the dedication and commitment of our 
students, staff, and parents who have supported 
them every step of the way. Our heartfelt gratitude 
extends to everyone who contributed to the success of 
this production, in particular Mrs Washington, Mrs 
Sharpe and Mrs Gurney. 

Alex (Jays)
Rosie (Eagles)
Immy (Hawks)
Ben B (Eagles)

Summer (Robins)
Alanna (Eagles)
Koby (Hawks)

Sports students from the college have also been in to 
run two PE workshops for the children in Eagles 
class. Our children have been very lucky to benefit 
from these enrichment activities. 


